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guide for all public sector organizations as we continue to build relationships with Indigenous 
communities based on respect and recognition of inherent rights. 

• While government has already taken steps towards achieving our legislated carbon reduction 
targets, much remains to be done. Our new climate strategy will outline significant GHG 
reduction measures 
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province. Together, our work to enhance post-secondary affordability and accessibility ultimately 
contributes to helping reduce poverty and inequality, and improving the social and economic success 
for British Columbians. 

The Ministry posts the annual reporting requirements for public post-secondary institutions on its 
website at https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/post-secondary-
education/institution-resources-administration/mandate-letters. This document outlines the statistical, 
financial and performance reports for the fiscal year.  The 2019/20 list will be posted on the Ministry 
website in spring 2019. Your institution is expected to meet these requirements by providing the 
reports and high quality data necessary for Government to carry out its responsibilities. In the coming 
months, we will be inviting you to join in a conversation about how we collectively support 
accountability for the post-secondary system.  
 
Each board member is required to sign the Mandate Letter to acknowledge government’s direction to 
your organization. The Mandate Letter is to be posted publicly on your organization’s website by 
April 1, 2019. 

I have appreciated your support for our shared priorities, and look forward to ongoing collaboration 
with your Board as we work together to deliver improved service and better outcomes for British 
Columbians. 

Once again, thanks to you and your Board of Governors for your commitment to public service. 
Together, we will work to build a better B.C. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Minister 
 
Enclosures: Signature page template 
                    Minister’s Mandate Letter   
 
cc: Honourable John Horgan  

Premier 
 

Don Wright 
Deputy Minister to the Premier and Cabinet Secretary 

 
Lori Wanamaker, Deputy Minister 
Ministry of Finance 
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All members of Cabinet are expected to review, understand and act according to the Members Conflict of 
Interest Act and to conduct themselves with the highest level of integrity. Remember, as a minister of the 
Crown, the way you conduct yourself will reflect not only on yourself, but on your Cabinet colleagues and 
our government as a whole. 

 
I look forward to working with you in the coming weeks and months ahead. 

 
It will take dedication, hard work, and a real commitment to working for people to make it happen, but I 
know you’re up to the challenge. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
John Horgan 
Premier 
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